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Resilience

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.

Tuesday 23rd April was St George’s Day in England and this was 
marked with a special assembly, which was an opportunity to teach 
the children about the legend of St George.

On Friday we welcomed a large number of parents/ carers into 
school for Eid; please see the rest of the newsletter for more 
information and photos. Huge thanks to Mrs Newbey, Miss Gudaal 
and Mr Groom for their organisation.

Then on Saturday it was time for the Mini London Marathon; again 
please see the newsletter for further information and photos. I 
would like to say a huge thank you to Miss Rodipe, for organising 
the event and thanks to all the staff that gave up their time on 
Saturday so that this event could take place for our 
children.

A wide range of photos for all school events can be found on the 
gallery on our website as the space in the newsletter is 
limited so please check the website regularly for these.

Please note that Monday 6th May is a Bank Holiday and 
School will be closed to all children on this day.

Mrs Kelly 
Headteacher

Find more 

Facebook

Instagram

Website

Charville Academy is not responsible 
for the content of external websites.

Our values ambassadors

RR- Raheem
RW- Gurkirat

1L- Fallon
1G- Hawa

2N- Sukhveer
2NG- Jamie

3HU- Cara
3HA- Raisa

4MA- Rajvansh
4MO- Nooraldeen

5R- Rahiima
5D- Issa
5M- Holly

6B- Teddie
6C- AnnaBelle

https://www.facebook.com/CharvilleAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/charvilleacademy?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==
https://www.charvilleacademy.org/


Eid

Last week, Charville celebrated Eid! Children looked amazing in their traditional 
outfits and party clothes. Children enjoyed taking part in an Eid quiz, role plays, 

making decorations and applying their R.E learning to make Eid artwork. Thank you 
to everyone who helped make the day so special, particularly those parents who 

took the time to come into Charville and lead activities across the school. Our after 
school food sale was a huge hit and helped us raise money to support the World 

Wildlife Fund, whilst also providing an opportunity for everyone to try new food and 
delicious cakes.

This week at Charville…

London Mini Marathon

On Saturday, 40 talented pupils took part in the 3rd London Mini Marathon! The 
pupils who took part showed determination and resilience and made everyone in 
the Charville community very proud. The children started at Horse Guards Parade 

and made their way around St James's, passing Buckingham Palace and 
finishing on the world famous Mall like many great Marathon runners. In our wave 
there were 472 children and 15 children from Charville finished within the top 100 

with our fastest finish being 06:53! Thank you to all the staff and parents that 
made it possible and well done to all of the children who took part. Bring on next 

year!



Coming up…

Staffing
This week we welcomed Miss Jackson 
as a Teaching Assistant in The Hub.  

We wish her all the best in her role in 
our school.

Congratulations to Mrs Bird who has 
been appointed as our new Finance 

Assistant and will be in this role from 
Monday 29th April.

Congratulations to Ms Roy who has 
been appointed as the school’s 

Learning Mentor.
Ms Roy will start this role on Monday 
29th April but will also continue with 

Welfare until we recruit a new Welfare 
Officer.

Starting School in September 
2024

Applications for places in Reception 
2024 have been received and offer 

letters have been issued.
Places are filling so please accept 

your offer by no later than 30th April 
2024.

After this date late applications, 
based on availability, will be 

considered.

Hillingdon Local Authority 
SEND Inspection 

Last week we issued a letter 
informing you that the Local 

Authority’s Special Educational 
Needs Department is currently 

being inspected by Ofsted.

Please take the time to complete 
the parent survey if your child 

has special educational needs as 
your voice is part of the feedback 

the inspectors will consider.

Cycling

Hillingdon cycling instructors are back 
every second Saturday of the month from 
April - October offering free cycle training 

to Hillingdon Residents (children and 
adults). Whether you want to learn to ride 

or refresh your skills, all are welcome. 
Cycling sessions will take place at Pield

Heath School Cycle Track which is a safe 
and enclosed space to learn.

Please click on the link below to find out 
more information.

Cycle Skills training - Hillingdon Council

We look forward to welcoming you.
The STaRS Team

Charville Academy is not responsible for the content of external websites.

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/cycle-skills-training


Key Messages

Key Dates

These are the current dates for 
Summer term 1

17th April to 29th April - Book Fair

3rd May – Year 5 trip to the Science 
Museum

6th May- Bank Holiday Monday. 
School is closed

7th May – Year 2 trip to 
Gunnersbury Park

9th May – Year 1 trip to The 
Harlington Locomotive Society

13th May – Year 6 SATs week

14th May – Ark Farm visiting 
Nursery

20th May – Year 4 trip to Chichester 
Harbour

21st May – Year 1 open-top bus tour 
around London

23rd May – Class photographs

Letters/Emails Home this week

PGL Parents Meeting – Selected Year 6 pupils

Attendance

Whole school Attendance this week is 
92.87%

Well done to 5R who had 98.29% for 
the week.

Book Fair

Monday is the last day of our 
annual book fair. 

Thank you to all parents/ carers 
who supported this by buying 
books and resources for their 

children.

As a school we receive a 
percentage of the money made 
and this is then spent on books 

for the school.

Thank you to Miss Vijayakumar 
for organising the book fair and 
for running it twice a day whilst 

it was here.


